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Marta Herreros Villanueva 
Mayo Clinic

200 First Street SW

Rochester, Minnesota, USA 55905

Telephone: 507-254-1483 (USA)

Herrerosvillanueva.marta@mayo.edu
August12th, 2013
Re: Language editing Manuscript # 3883
Dear Editor,


It is my pleasure to write this letter in regard to the manuscript # 3883 entitle ‘’Prognosis and follow-up of 135 patients with ischemic colitis over a five-year period’’ by Angel Cosme and collaborators. 

As a Senior Investigator at the Department of Oncology at Mayo Clinic (Rochester, Minnesota, USA), I have read and edited the English of this manuscript. Now, I consider the manuscript meet the quality language criteria to be published in your journal.
Please don’t hesitate to contact if you desire any additional information. 
Sincerely,
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Marta Herreros Villanueva, Ph.D.
